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Summary
To: Infrastructure Board
From: Keith A. Bodeker
Date: 1/4/2019

Subject:
CIP Project Progress and 2019 overview.

Summary:

Town staff has highlighted a map of Town to show the limits of the upcoming CIP projects as noted in the
2018/2019 Fiscal Budget. The projects highlighted are all within the 5 year scope of the budget. In addition to
this project overview, two CIP projects are going to be advertised for bid on Wednesday January 9th. The first
project is the Pinellas/Ponce Phase 2, which has SWFWMD cooperative funding involved. The second project
is Palmetto Rd (Manatee to Ocala). Following receipt of bids, the Osceola portion of the Pinellas project (Phase
3 on the CIP) will either be piggybacked or bid according to unit prices provided in the received bids to
maximize efficiency and hopefully mitigate mobilization costs, resulting in savings to the project. Staff will
provide an overview and update at the meeting.

Previous Commission Action: N/A

Background/Problem Discussion: N/A
Expenditure Challenges N/A
Financial Implications: N/A
Recommendation: N/A

Proposed Motion N/A
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